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The Islamic University - Gaza

— Information Technology Affairs

To:  Dr. Fouad M. EL-Harazin, President
Gaza International Foundation for Peace on Earth: and

Director of National Research center

CC: Prof. Takehi Utumi

V.P. of Technology and Coordination of GUS

Chairman of GLOSAS/ USA

Dear Dr. El-Harazin,
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In respond to your letter, it is pleasure to welcome such cooperation in the Global
University system/ Palestine/ Gaza strip and West Bank. The idea of Portal in the
Palestinian Institutions — Islamic University is encouraging and meeting with the
collaboration work environment concept.

Looking forward to such cooperation.

Dr. Mahir
Assistan
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